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A D D E N D U M   N O.   1

TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND PLAN HOLDERS 

PROPOSAL/CONTRACT ID:  E9090
FINANCIAL PROJECT NUMBER(S):  440676-1-52-01, 440677-1-52-01,  

and 440677-2-52-01
COUNTY(IES):  Leon
PROJECT NAME(S): Haydon Burns Building Heating Hot Water Boiler Replacement and 

Panelboard and Circuit Breaker Replacement
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

BIDS TO BE RECEIVED:  May 24, 2018 

PLANS REVISION 

Plan sheets of the subject project have been revised. Please substitute these sheets for the like-
numbered sheets in the Plans you now have.

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS REVISON

The original Technical Specifications Package for the project has been revised. Please substitute 
these sheets for the like-numbered sheets in the Specifications you now have. 

NON-TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS REVISON

The original Non-Technical Specifications Package for the project has been revised. Please substitute this 
section for the like-numbered section in the Non-Technical Specifications you now have. 

STAGING PLAN

A staging plan sketch has been added to indicate protective fencing, laydown area, location of temporary 
boiler, etc. 
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CLARIFICATION CONCERNING BUILDING PERMIT

The awarded contractor will be required to obtain two separate permits from the City of Tallahassee.  One 
permit will be for the panelboard and one permit will be for the boiler. 

CALENDAR DAY CHANGE

The Calendar Days for substantial completion of the project has been changed from 180 Days to 210 
Days.  This is your authorization to change the calendar days on your bid documents. 

ASBESTOS SURVEYS

An Asbestos Survey of the Haydon Burns Building Basement, Asbestos Survey of the Haydon Burns 
Building First Floor, and Asbestos Report 1992 have been added. 

BID QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Bid Questions and Answers Number 1 has been added. 

If you are a BID DOCUMENT HOLDER, please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the 
Proposal Of page 1.  

Sincerely, 

Phillip N. Davis 
Contracts Administration Office 

PD:pd 

Attachments 


